
2025 Year 9 Enrolment Process

July 2024

Online applications for Year 9 2025 Enrolments are now open on our website.

From July to September 2024

We invite all 2025 Year 9 students and parents to book a personalised tour of the school with our

Principal to see the school in action.

Members of our Senior Leadership and Pastoral teams will also be visiting contributing schools at

a time that suits. These visits are opportunities for students and parents to find out more

information about the transition from Primary to Secondary education.

Friday 20 September 2024

Enrolment applications close at 4.30pm. Acceptance letters will be emailed on receipt of the

enrolment form.

October to November 2024

Members of our Senior Leadership and Pastoral teams will be visiting contributing schools to meet

with your child’s teacher to discuss their strengths, where they are currently achieving and how

they learn.

Thursday 14 November 2024

New students’ information evening 7pm. This meeting will be held in the School Hall at 7pm for

all 2025 Year 9 students and their parents. It is essential for all to attend this meeting, where a

general introduction to the school will be given, information about our 2025 pōwhiri and day to

day running of the school. This will also be an opportunity for parents to meet with staff prior to

the new year.
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Invitation 

We invite all 2025 Year 9 students and  
parents/caregivers to book a personalised  

tour of the school with our Principal,  
Mr Booker,or a Senior Staff member to see  

the school in action. 

To Book a Tour: 
phone: 06 3277024 ext: 703 or 

email: admin@rangitikeicollege.school.nz 


